


Thank you to St 

Dunstan's Pre-Primary, 

Town Lodge, 

City Lodge, Road 

Lodge, Ashbury School, 

Woodlands International 

College who provided 

yummy Easter eggs. 



Thank you to all those who have 

ñcome to the partyò and provided 

financially as well as in kind to Project 

Feed the Children. 

Because of your kind , compassionate 

and generous hearts  we have 

enough provision to see us through 

the month of April. 
 

ñPure and lasting religion in the sight of God our 

Father means that we must care for orphans and 

widows in their troublesééé.ò                    

James 1:27 


